
Prominent leaker Evan Blass:
iPhone  7  to  be  released
during the week of September
12 — 9to5Mac

Evan Blass, prominent leaker and VentureBeat reporter, has
revealed what he believes to be the release window for the
next iPhone. If his hunch is correct, then we should expect
the iPhone 7 and its various iterations to be released during
the week of September 12th, 2016. more…Filed under: Apple
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